
21 January 1938 

ItJohn Willies® 
Val&osta 
Georgia 

Dear Mrs* Williams* 

I am enclosing a letter from Srs. Eerie 

2aylor, together with ay reply, nad her 

oheeh for five dollars. As I <as net 

sure whether this moneyshould go to the 

local or to the national treasurer, I 

shall appreciate it if you will see that 

it reaches its proper deetinc.ti.0rw 

Sincerely yours. 

PHR.lL 

President 


